
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary 

Puffins and Owls will be using 

old cereal boxes in their DT 

lesson this week. If you have 

any spare that the children 

could use they would be much 

appreciated.                                

 

Monday 
Normal School Day 

Tuesday 

Rugby Y3 

Violin lessons 

Wednesday 
KS1 drop in 3pm 

Rugby Y4 

Thursday 
Normal School Day 

Friday 
Normal School Day 

  
  

Great Barford Primary Academy 

Whatever age your child is it is important to keep them safe when they 

are online. The website internetmatters.org can help you find 

out more about what your child might be doing online and give 

you some simple, practical and easy advice about steps you 

might take as a parent to keep them as safe as possible. 

School Absence 
 
If your child is absent from school please ring the school office 
stating your name, your child's name, class and the reason for   
absence.  
 
When your child returns to school please send them in with an   
note confirming why they were off of school. Alternatively, send 
an email to admin@gbpa.org.uk  
 
Any child who is absent without explanation will receive an        

absence form for completion. 

Thank you                                                                                                                              

Values Champion 

Harriet, Oliver G, Peggy, Ethan G and 

Giovanni 

Stars of the Week 

Cole and Aoife, Charlie R and 

Charlie C, Oliwier and Darcy, 

Freya and Sofia and Rhys and Ryan 
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Holiday Club Bookings 

Holiday club is filling up quickly for February 

half term. To avoid disappointment contact 

the office as soon as a possible if you     

require a place. 

Parent Consultations 

Consultations for Nursery-Y4 

will take place on Wednesday 

7th and Thursday 8th          

February. A letter will follow 

later in the week explaining the   

booking arrangements. 


